
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 22-073/J07 
2nd December, 2022 

Dear Parents, 
Circular on Harmony Scholarship Scheme 

 
The Home Affairs Department (HAD) is offering scholarships under the Harmony Scholarship 

Scheme (the Scheme) to acknowledge students’ participation in activities promoting racial harmony 
in schools and the community, as well as their academic results and conduct. 

For those students who wish to apply for the Harmony Scholarship, please take a video of no 
more than 2 minutes on or before 6th December, 2022 and return it to the Class teacher via WeChat 
or other methods. Please see the following information for video requirements. Thanks for your kind 
attention. Two candidates will be awarded a scholarship certificate and scholarship valued at $1,000 
each. The names of awardees will be published in local newspapers and posted on the HAD website 
in March 2023. 

Please encourage your children to apply for the scheme to enrich their diversity learning 
experience. For enquiries, please contact Ms. Kwok Mai Ze. Students need to provide the following 
information in the video: 
1. Students need to wear school uniforms 
2. Class and class number 
3. Chinese Name 
4. English Name 
5. Please tell us ALL activities you have joined about racial harmony, also their nature and 

details. 
6. In the future, what activities you would like to join about racial harmony? Why? 

 
 Yours faithfully, 
 
 ______________________ 
 Chow Kim Ho 
 Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 22-073/J07 < Return to Ms. Kwok Mai Ze via the class teacher > 

Circular on Harmony Scholarship Scheme 
 

Dear Principal, 
I acknowledge receipt of the circular. 
Parent’s remarks: ___________________________________________________________ 

Student’s Name:  (    )  Parent’s Signature:   

 Class:    Date:   
 


